
SAMARITAN’S PURSE SHOEBOXES  Please return filled boxes 

TODAY and include $7.00 with the box .  —Thank you, W.M.U. 

 

ADVENT BIBLE SCHOOL is almost here!  It will be held Wednes-

days (11/30, 12/7, and 12/14) from 6:30—7:30pm.  Come 

and join us for Bible study, music, and crafts!  Ages 4 years 

old—5th grade.  If you are interested in participating in the 

crafts, please see Paige Townsend for more information.  Hope 

to see you there.   

 

G.U.E.S.T.:  I thank God for everyone who supports the 

G.U.E.S.T. homeless ministry.  It will be cold soon and we are 

gearing up for an active winter.  Families and individuals facing 

a temporary homeless crisis is a reality in Gloucester.  Cold 

weather ratchets up the misery, sickness, and even death for 

those who are homeless.  The G.U.E.S.T. shelter season is 

quickly approaching (12/5/16—4/3/17).  Volunteer training will 

be held:    

   11/20 at 4:00pm at Bethany UMC 

   12/4 at 4:00pm at First Presbyterian Church 

 

Training is all inclusive covering the policies and procedures for 

the day and the night shelter.  Previous volunteers are encour-

aged, but not required, to attend.   
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